
The closing event of the CBM-VET project, held at the iconic
Espaço Cacau in São Tomé and Príncipe, marked a milestone
in maritime and fisheries vocational training in the region. With
the participation of local authorities, international experts and
members of the community, the meeting highlighted the
progress made, from improving educational capacities to
strengthening competencies in the sector. It was a space for
celebration, learning and collective commitment towards a
sustainable and promising future.
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A platform for learning and
exchange

The event not only celebrated the
achievements of the CBM-VET
project, but also became a space
for sharing experiences and
innovative ideas. Sessions
addressed crucial issues such as
safety in fisheries, the inclusion of
women in the sector and
challenges in vocational training.
These discussions fostered a rich
exchange of perspectives among
attendees, strengthening the
commitment to quality education
and sustainable development in
Sao Tome and Principe.

A transformative impact on the
region

Thanks to the support of the
European Union through the
Erasmus+ programme, CBM-VET
has laid the foundation for
stronger maritime and fisheries
education in the country. During
the event, it was highlighted how
this project has enhanced the
capacities of local institutions and
created significant opportunities
for the community. Participants
reaffirmed their intention to
continue to support initiatives that
promote the economic growth and
well-being of communities
dependent on the fisheries sector.

Working to improve the future

With the closure of the CBM-VET project, a new chapter in maritime and
fisheries education in Sao Tome and Principe is opened. The achievements
not only reflect the joint efforts of all partners, but also demonstrate the
potential of international collaboration to transform communities. This project
has been the beginning of a path towards sustainable development, where
quality vocational training will be key to building a future full of opportunities
for all.



You can also find all the information related to the project on
the website.

Follow us!
https://cbmvet.eu/
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